



PLEASE POST

Date: May 11, 2018

To: All BCGEU Members at the Lower Mainland Purpose Society

Re: Tentative Agreement Ratified

The Union is pleased to announce that the members who voted at the ratification meetings on May 9th and 10th have ratified the tentative agreement with 77% voting in favour.

Once the collective agreement has been updated and finalized, the Union will provide copies of the collective agreement to members and will post it on the BCGEU website.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Bargaining Committee Member Kirsten Nicholson for all of her input and work during the bargaining process.

Kirsten and I would like to take this opportunity to thank the members for your participation and support during this process.

In solidarity,

Kirsten Nicholson, Bargaining Committee Member Kay Sinclair, Staff Representative

KES/km/MoveUP/LMPS Tentative Agreement Ratified May 2018